
Pension Scheme Educative Session 
 

 
 
The Board of Trustees of the University of Nairobi Pension Scheme 2007 conducted members’ 
education at the College of Health Sciences on Tuesday. Members were updated on the affairs of 
the scheme by Prof. Lucy W. Irungu, the Deputy Vice Chancellor (RPE). She took the time to 
explain to the members how the scheme has grown and the future plans they have for members 
including provision of post-retirement medical scheme to retired members. 
The organizers also invited a guest financial advisor who taught the members about personal 
financial planning. The event which was held at the Kenyatta National Hospital Campus 
was graced by the Vice Chancellor Prof. Peter Mbithi and the other Trustees of the Pension 
Scheme. 
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